
September 3, 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to take our students to NASA's Johnson Space Center in Houston, Texas!  

This is an excellent opportunity for your child to get first-hand knowledge about NASA 

and space travel. 

 

Dates for each trip: 

 Team Independence (Science Teacher Mrs. Schank) – January 7-8, 2016 

  

 Team Patriot (Science Teacher Mrs. Thomas) – January 21-22, 2016 

 

 Team Freedom (Science Teacher Mr. Baldwin) – January 28-29, 2016 

 

 Team Honor (Science Teacher Ms. Limb) – February 18-19, 2016 

 

This will be an overnight trip departing by charter bus on Thursday of each trip. We 

should arrive back to the school on Friday around 6:30 p.m. We will be staying at the 

Springhill Suites by Marriot near the Space Center.  Each room will have three students 

and one chaperone.  We are anticipating the need of approximately 40 adults per trip.  

Fathers, we need you, too!  Please think about joining your sons on this adventure. 

 

The cost will be $145 per student and $135 per chaperone.  The cost includes dinner at 

the Space Center Thursday night, breakfast at the Hotel, and lunch on the way home.  

Please send a sack lunch with your child to eat on the way down to Houston.  To ease 

the burden financially, we are offering the following payment schedule: 

 

  1
st
  Payment of $50.00 due September 18, 2015 

  2
nd

 Payment of $50.00 due October 16, 2015 

  3
rd

 Payment of $45.00 due November 6, 2015 

 

  Chaperone payment of $135.00 is Due November 6, 2015 

 

We are thrilled to be able to take our students on such an awesome school trip. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Mr. Baldwin, Mrs. Schank, Ms. Limb, Mrs. Thomas 


